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Welcome to the Nundle Community Newsletter We need your news ! 
The Newsletter is in simple format. Articles should be either delivered in hard copy to the TRC Nundle Office, 
or emailed to Gae Sipple: g.sipple@tamworth.nsw.gov.au  
All material must be at Council by the 24th of each month, for the following month’s edition.  

    Nundle Library / Council  Office  
Opening hours 

Nundle Council Office & Library is  opened 10am—2pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday &    Saturday. 

The Office & Library are CLOSED THURSDAY & SUNDAY       Ph 67693109 

Nundle Book Club –There will be no Book Club meeting in January 

Movie Night@ Nundle Library Movie night will be on Wednesday  16th January 2019 at 7.30pm. Bring your 

own chair and nibbles  For more information about the movies please ring 67693109 during library hours or join 

our Facebook page 

Out of Hours Returns Box—for library books will be at the Nundle Visitor’s Outlet. If you need to return books 

outside Nundle Library opening hours just place them in the box and they will be collected by library staff 

 

Nundle Go for Gold Committee Trivia Night 
    Our Annual Trivia Night  will be held on   

  Thursday 17th January 2018 at Nundle Bowls Club at  

     6.30pm for 7 pm start 

   Tickets at the door—Adults $10 Children $5 

 Grab some friends, bring some nibbles and get a team  together for a fun night with some  

   great prizes!   Teams of eight per table.  

   The Bar will be open—No BYO drinks 

        Master of Ceremonies Ian Worley Questions by Gae Sipple 

GoCo Services 

Rachel from GoCo will be at the Nundle Office of Tamworth Regional council every Friday              

from 10am-3pm 

Look for the GoCo sign on the footpath– call in and have a chat or call 

67603937 or 0427822768 
 

   2019 Seniors Week Nominations 

Nominations for 2019 Senior Week Awards are now open. 

The Awards recognise outstanding contribution of Senior Citizens or Groups in the Tamworth Regional Council 

area. Awards will be presented during Senior Week 2019 in Tamworth, Barraba, Manilla and Nundle. 

The Nundle Award Ceremony will be held at the Nundle School on  18 February, 2019 at 10.30am. 

Nominations can be made online at www.tamworth.nsw.gov.au –if you need help completing the online form 

please see staff at Nundle Office/Library 

Nominations close on 6 February, 2019. 

For further information, call the Community Centre on 6766 4480. 

    School Holiday Activities 

Building & Gaming workshop– Monday 14th January 11am-12.30pm for ages 5-10  

Bookings essential call 67693109 

In this 90 minute workshop children will each build a video game controller using electrical 

conductive playdoh and also take part in the sky scraper challenge 

http://www.tamworth.nsw.gov.au
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2018-19 

January 

 Fund raiser Go for Gold-

Trivia Night– 2019  17th 

January 

 

February 

28th -Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

March 

Nundle Country Picnic  

17th March 

Fundraiser Go for Gold 

Bingo Night –29th March 

April 

Go for Gold Chinese 

Festival 

 

. 

May 

Great Nundle Dog Race  

1st Sunday in May 

(Ph.67693253) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

June 

July 

 

August 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

September 

Nundle CWA Preschool  

Fundraiser 

(ph:67693188)  

 

 

October 

 

 

Nundle Campdraft 

(ph:67693368) 

 

 

November 

  

Nundle CWA Art Show  

(ph: 0429 816 472) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

due 

 

December 

Nundle Pool Party 
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Nundle Catholic Church 

Service - 

St Peters’ 10am on 2nd & 

4th Sunday of month 

Nundle Anglican Church 

Services-    All Saints’ 

Nundle 

9:00am every Sunday 

except 

11am every 3rd    Sunday 

St Mary’s Woolomin 

9am 3rd Sunday of month 

Tamworth Regional Council The Nundle Office & Library is open Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri 
10am-2pm Sat 10am-2pm(Library Only) Closed Thurs & Sun  

Nundle Office ph:67693 205 or Nundle Library ph: 67693109  For emergencies please call 
6767 5555.  

Nundle Landfill hours  Wed 1pm-4pm Thurs 9am-12noon & Sunday 9am-12 noon   

Nundle Heated Pool. ph: 6769 3111 Mon Closed Tues - Fri 12:00pm - 6:00pm Sat & Sun 
12:00pm - 6:00pm January school holidays Mon closed Tues-Sun 12noon to 7pm 
 

Tamworth Regional Council website 

For up to date information about the opening hours of council facilities please 

visit the Tamworth Regional council website www.tamworth.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Nundle Community Health Clinic  
The Nundle Community Health Clinic operates Monday to Friday. This free clinic 

provides care for minor illness and injuries, health checks, education in chronic dis-

ease, referral to other health providers and wound care. The drop-in clinic is open from 10 am 

to 3 pm,   

Phone 67 55 8001 for appointments. 

Child Immunisations Clinic is held the 3rd Tuesday of each month. 

Next clinic date Tuesday 15th January 2019. Please phone 67 55 8001 for appointments. 

Christmas hours – The clinic will be working reduced hours over the Christmas Period 

Celebrate Australia Day Nundle & District  

Saturday26th January 2019 

Nundle Public School Grounds 

Join us at 8 am for breakfast, fun activities, competitions and presentation of 

the local  Australia Day Awards  

Nundle Australia Day Celebrations  are proudly sponsored by                 

Tamworth Regional Council 

 

Nundle CWA Preschool   is currently seeking  the services of an Early  

Childhood Teacher registered with the Department of Education and who has 

a strong knowledge  and understanding of the National Quality Framework. 

The position is for 8 hours a fortnight 

For more information please contact  Maura Burke 0428072106 

Nundle Common is turning 150 in March this year ! 

Watch this space for details of the celebration for this valuable community 

asset 

The current Nundle Common Trust needs your memorabilia/stories /

information  about the Common and it’s uses as a valuable community asset 

over the years to help make  a great celebration 


